
Selectboard Budget Work Session Minutes January 17, 2017

The meeting was called to order by Zeke Goodband at 5:30 pm at the Town Office in

Dummerston, Vermont.

Members present: Zeke Goodband, Joe Cook, Jerelyn Wilson, and Hugh Worden

The board continued to review the FY 2018 budget for the General Fund & Highway Fund, as 

well as Revenue Budgets and the Capital Budget Plan.

There being no other business to come before the board, the meeting was adjourned at 7:00 pm.

______________________________

Approved

______________________________

Zeke Goodband, Chair

______________________________

Joe Cook, Clerk

Submitted by: Joe Cook


